
 
 
 
Dear Crows Nest Rotary 
  
Just a quick note to thank you for your support this year.  
The White Goods Grant and the Christmas gifts for the young 
people in our service have been greatly received. Please pass  
our thanks onto the Chatswood Rotary Club. 
  
Wishing you all a joyful and peaceful Christmas and a new year  
filled with lots of happiness. 
  
I’m looking forward to working with you again in 2018. 
  
Kind regards and Merry Christmas 
Liz 

  
Liz de Rome 
Projects and Volunteers Coordinator 
Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 
  
168 Pacific Highway, North Sydney NSW 2060 

PO Box 6103, North Sydney NSW 2059 

P: 02 9460 3777 M: 0402 458 098 

E: liz.derome@taldumande.org.au 

www.taldumande.org.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Sue 
  
Thank you and Rotary so much for the gift vouchers form 
the Tree of Joy. As you know these are of great use to us,  
both at Christmas and throughout the year. 
 
 

  
I wish you all the best for Christmas 
  
 
Kind regards 
  
Sonia 
  
 

40 Merrenburn Ave Naremburn 2065  |  Ph 02 8937 2094 
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Hi Sue, 
  
Please see below a letter of thanks for the Rotary club’s  
efforts with our Christmas donations attached. Really  
 

was wonderful to meet you and impressive to see how  
well you coordinated such a big task! 
 
Happy New Year and all the best for a prosperous 2018. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Jane Turner | Caseworker 
Manly Warringah Women’s Resource Centre 
PO Box 495 
Lane Cove 
Tel:  02 9428 4929 
Fax: 02 9427 7387 
 
 
 
 

 

MANLY WARRINGAH WOMEN’S RESOURCE CENTRE   

       Bringa Women and Children’s Refuge   
      Delvena Women and Children’s Refuge   
      Northern Beaches Family Support Service  

Sue Raveane  
Community Service Director   

Crows Nest Rotary Club  

   
Dear Sue  

On behalf of the members of the Board and staff of the Manly Warringah Women’s  

Resource Centre, we would like to express our appreciation to The Crows Nest Rotary Club for the generous donations of 
Christmas gifts from your Tree of Joy. The huge effort you put in to coordinating this is greatly appreciated by our service and 
especially by our clients.   

Women and children make contact with us at a time when they are desperate and they often arrive at our service having left 
their possessions behind them. It gives them reassurance that people in the community do care.   

Thank you, once again. Please know that support you have shown us is greatly appreciated and will make a positive difference to 
the lives of those who need it.   

Kind regards  

Delvena Staff   

Manly Warringah Women’s Resource Centre  

3 January 2018  

PO Box 556 Dee Why 2099 Phone: 9971 4499 Fax: 9971 4324 admin@mwwrc.org.au www.womensrefuge.org.au  

 



 

 

 


